
 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Friday, 14th January, 2022                                     SWS/2021-22/ACD/36 

 

Dear Parent 

 

New Year Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

We were ready and looking forward to having our students in school for Offline classes in the New Year. Hybrid 

Classes were being conducted successfully, with all the COVID safety protocols in place, for UKG-10 till 22nd 

December 2021, after which the Winter Vacations started.  However, due to a surge in COVID cases the Punjab 

Government in its latest guidelines (attached with this Circular) has instructed all the schools to be closed till 15th 

January 2022, and we have been told unofficially that this is going to be extended.  

Keeping the safety of our students in mind, the School Management has decided to continue with Online Classes till 

we get fresh guidelines and Government’s clearance to reopen schools.  

We shall resume Online Classes from 17th January, 2022.  

Timing for the Online Classes UKG to 10 is as follows: 

Class UKG: 9:15 am- 11:50 am 

Classes 1 - 4: 9:15 am- 12:35 pm 

Classes 5 - 10: 8:30 am- 1:20 pm 

The detailed time table will be shared via Whatsapp.  

Please encourage your ward to be punctual and regular in attending the Online Classes.  

 

We thank you for your support and trust in us as an institution! 

 

Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


